M Gmall BCSRA <stenobcsra@gmail.com>

Residency Update for August 2023

BCSRA President <president@bcsra.net> 11 September 2023 at 11:29
To: BCSRA Director 1 <director1@bcsra.net>, BCSRA Director 2 <director2@bcsra.net>, BCSRA Director 3
<director3@bcsra.net>, BCSRA Registrar <registrar@bcsra.net>, BCSRA Secretary <secretary@bcsra.net>, BCSRA
Treasurer <treasurer@bcsra.net>, BCSRA Vice President <vicepresident@bcsra.net>

I emailed the committee on Aug 19, reminding that the AGM is just over 60 days away. There was
otherwise zero movement for the residency committee in August.

Liz Royal
BCSRA President
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